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I do not want a return to in person voting. 

The potential fraud numbers do not support this change. 

Personally, having a busy life caring for others, working, and having a compromised 

immune system, the convenience of mail in voting and the ability to read the provided 

manual about each campaign is crucial for me to cast a more educated vote. 

No. Please keep mail in ballots. 


